8/12/2020 Mail - Jennifer Burkhiser - Outlook

WMFL Resumption of Normal Operations

Jennifer Burkhiser <jburkhiser@familyradio.org>
Wed 8/12/2020 4:47 PM

To: Dale Bickel <Dale.Bickel@fcc.gov>
Cc: Matt McCormick <mccormick@fhhlaw.com>

[ﬂJ 1 attachments (156 KB)
WMEFL Florida City Engineering STA Granted 7-6-2020 Exp 1-2-2021.pdf;

Dear Mr. Bickel,

| am pleased to report that WMFL, licensed to Florida City, FL (FIN: 61088 ) for which the attached Engineering STA
was issued has resumed normal operations.

Therefore, WMFL is now operating according to its license and the initial Engineering STA (BSTA- 20200702ACA)
granted 7/6/20 is no longer required.

Thank you for confirming your receipt of this message, Mr. Bickel.
Jennifer Burkhiser

Director, Broadcast Compliance

Family Stations, Inc.

112 North Elm Street
Shenandoah, IA. 51601

Office: 712-246-5151

Web: http://www.familyradio.org

“Everything we do at Family Radio is to enable people to discover, read, trust, and profess the Word of God, the Bible”

From: Jennifer Burkhiser <jburkhiser@familyradio.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 6:17 PM

To: Dale Bickel <Dale.Bickel@fcc.gov>

Subject: Re: WJFR BESTA-20200803AA0 granted 8/4

Thanks, Mr. Bickel!
Jennifer Burkhiser

Director, Broadcast Compliance
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Family Stations, Inc.

112 North Elm Street
Shenandoah, IA. 51601

Office: 712-246-5151

Web: http://www.familyradio.org

“Everything we do at Family Radio is to enable people to discover, read, trust, and profess the Word of God, the Bible”

From: Dale Bickel <Dale.Bickel@fcc.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 7:46 AM

To: MCCORMICK@FHHLAW.COM <MCCORMICK@FHHLAW.COM>
Cc: Jennifer Burkhiser <jburkhiser@familyradio.org>

Subject: WIFR BESTA-20200803AA0 granted 8/4

Extension of Special Temporary Authority For a Radio Broadcast Station

Audio Division, Media Bureau

Date: August 4, 2020
File Number: BESTA-20200803AA0
Call Sign: WIJFR (FM)

Facility ID Number: 20864

A second extension of the Special Temporary Authority granted8/8/2019 under file number BSTA-20190807AAQ,
IS GRANTED, subject to all the terms and conditions specified in the original STA authorization.

This extended authority expires February 1, 2021.

Authorized by: Dale Bickel dale.bickel@fcc.gov
Senior Electronics Engineer

A copy of this e-mail will be posted in the FCC’s CDBS database under the file number above.
Please retain a copy of this authorization for your records.

Considerations:

Licensee must take all steps to ensure that workers and the public are not exposed to radiofrequency exposure
In excess of the Commission’s exposure limit.

This Special Temporary Authority does not supersede any non-FCC-regulated requirements applicable to the STA-authorized
facility.
The licensee remains solely and wholly responsible for maintaining compliance with such requirements.
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Requests for extension of STA may be granted only where the licensee can show that one or more of the following criteria
have been met:

e Restoration of licensed facilities is complete and testing is underway;
e Substantial progress has been made during the most recent STA period toward restoration of licensed operation;
or
¢ No progress has been made during the most recent STA period for reasons clearly beyond the licensee's control,
and the licensee has taken all possible steps to expeditiously resolve the problem.
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